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Lou Bordeaux

From: Lou Bordeaux
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 12:44 PM
To: John Ewald
Cc: Lou Bordeaux
Subject: Public Records response
Attachments: Assessor Maintenance_attachment.pdf; FY25_Listers.pdf; 2024_12_31_listers_budget.pdf; 

2024_10_07_NWCH_parking.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
I’ve attached your Public Records request of December 31, 2024. 
Also attached are the following documents: 

1. Current contract with NEMRC 
2. The Listers budget for the current fiscal year 
3. The Listers current expenses for the current fiscal year 
4. The parking study for the North Westminster Community House 

Your request for the FY26 proposed budget is unavailable, as it has yet to be approved by the Selectboard. 
Also, the State of Vermont has informed us that the previous Town Plan is expired. The expired version is still 
available on the town website: 
https://www.westminstervt.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/townplan_v6.2_1015.pdf 
Respectfully, 
 

Lou Bordeaux 
Town Manager 
 

Town of Westminster 
3651 US Route 5 
Po Box 147 
Westminster, VT  05158 
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